
This Week at Westwood... 

Sun. June 24 9:15 am Sunday School 

 10:30 am Worship Service 

        

Mon. June 25  Youth to Student Life  

 10:45 am Senior Adult trip to Farmer’s Market  

 6:30 pm Engraved 

 7:00 pm Boy Scouts 

  

Tues. June 26 10:00 am Current  Missions  

 12:00 pm Noon Missions Group 

 7:00 pm GriefShare 

  

Wed. June 27    5:15 pm  Music Ministry Meeting  

         5:15 pm  Fellowship Meal 

         6:30 pm  Pastor’s Bible Study 

         7:40 pm  Westwood Choir 

 

 

 

 

                

 

 
Wi-Fi Name: WestwoodPublic 
Password:  westwood 

Deacon Selection Process Begins 
 

Our congregational process of selecting persons who will serve as 
deacons for our congregation for the next three years, has begun. 
We ask you as members of Westwood to prayerfully consider 
those persons you feel can serve in this important role of service. 
We have nomination forms available in the foyer of the church 
and a box to return your completed form. The deadline for all 
deacon nominations are July 1, 2018. Please pray for our           
selection committee; Jim Canterberry, Anita Culler, Mike Rabb, 
Pam White, Talmage Williams & Clara Wolverton, our             
congregation, and for those God is calling to serve our church 
family as we seek the guidance of the Holy Spirit in this essential 
work of the church. 

200 Westhigh Street  Cary, North Carolina 27513 
Phone (919) 469-9393 
www.westwoodbc.org 

 



Westwood Worship 
June 24, 2018 10:30 am  

A community of believers worshiping God,  
making disciples, and sharing Christ’s love. 

Our Praise Is Worship 

VBS Ministry Moment               Rev. Michelle Anderson 

Welcome                        Dr. Chris Haire 

Call to Worship  When the Roll Is Called Up Yonder   Back Porch String Band 

Invocation                                      Dr. Chris Haire 

Children’s Sermon                      Dr. Keith Vaughn 

Responsive Reading   Psalm 100  Dr. Chris Haire & Rev. Michelle Anderson 

Our Giving Is Worship 

Offertory Hymn 5   All People That on Earth Do Dwell 

Offertory Prayer                                    Al Percy 

Offertory                      Jesus Spoke           Back Porch String Band 

 Our Proclamation of the Word Is Worship 

Pastoral Prayer                         Rev. Michelle Anderson 

Message         The Judgment Free Zone           Dr. Keith Vaughn 

                Matthew 7:1-5 

           Our Response Is Worship 

Hymn of Response 305  I Have Decided to Follow Jesus 

Benediction                               Dr. Keith Vaughn 

Choral Response          God Be with You          Westwood Choir 

Postlude       All Prayed Up, I’ll Fly Away        Back Porch String Band 
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Extended Session 
Extended Session child care is provided during worship  

for birth – Pre-K downstairs in the children’s Sunday School area. 
Coordinator: Tracy Lindner 
Babies – 1YOs: Amy Forbes & Jennifer Harkness 
2, 3 & 4 YOs: Dona Woodard & Ruth Revelle  
  

Records for April 2018 
General Offering: $74,878                  Monthly Requirement: $87,346 
YTD Offering: $277,022                    YTD Requirement: $349,386 
April DROP Fund:$3,325                 

Records for June 17, 2018 
Sunday School: 148                          Worship: 179  

----------------------------------------Tear Here------------------------------------------ 

Reservation for the Fellowship Meal 
Wednesday, June 27th beginning at 5:15 pm 

___________________________________________________NAME 

Menu: Rotisserie Chicken, Pasta Salad & Green Beans 
_______Number of Adults ($6.00 each) ______Number of Children ($3.00 each) 

Please add me to the permanent reservation list _____    
Please cancel my weekly reservation (s) but retain my permanent status _____   

Minister on Call June 22-June 28 
Keith Vaughn 
919-605-5714 

Minister on Calll June 29-July 5 
Jerry Richards 
919-349-4698 

You can also call the church office at 919-469-9393 to determine the Minister on Call. 
If after hours, the recorded message will give you that information. 

Welcome to Westwood! 
We welcome you to our worship service today.  If you are a first time  
visitor, please sign our guest register located at the Welcome Center.  

Joining God in His Work 
Dr. Richard Childress…….……..Intentional Interim Pastor 
Dr. Keith Vaughn……………….………...Associate Pastor 
Rev. Michelle Anderson ...…….………...Minister of Youth 
 Dr. Chris Haire…………….…….Interim Minister of Music 
Charles Allard………………...…….……...Pastor Emeritus 
Jennifer Watkins …………….……..Secretary/Receptionist 
Anna Ferdinando………….……………….Church Hostess 
 Kim Taylor………………….……………………..Organist 

          
  



Belize Scholarship Tuition  
 
One wonderful aspect of Westwood's Belize partnership is that we 
have the opportunity to help young people in Belize gain an education. 
In Belize, there is a cost to attend school at any age. This includes  
tuition, uniforms, books, supplies, bus fare, etc..  Please consider  
giving to help these young people attend school, because education is 
truly the only opportunity they have to break the cycle of poverty. If 
you would like to give, please make your check out to Westwood. 
Please mark your check AND your envelope as "account 8125 Belize 
tuition".     

The Taylors Worship Concert 
Sunday, August 26th at 6:00 pm 

 Westwood Sanctuary  
 
The Taylors Bio 
 
Entering their 12th year in Southern Gospel, The Taylors are 
an award winning brother-sister trio from the heart of North  
Carolina.  With their smooth family blended harmony,     
Jonathan, Suzanne, and Chris have been delighting listeners 
with their spirits and enthusiasm through music. They are 
dedicated to stirring up the faith of the Christian community, 
and reaching others with the good news of Jesus Christ is 
their #1 priority. The Taylors are currently performing 
around 180 dates a year across the United States, Canada, 
Mexico, Sweden, Norway, Ireland, Scotland, and the UK. 
Since their formation in 2006, God has allowed them to see 
over 7,500 decisions for Christ. 

 

College and Young Adult Summer Activities  
Book Study 
We will be studying the book ñThe Tough Sayings of Jesusò by Michael Kelley.   
The study will be led by Keith and Joy Minister at their home (1028 Dotson Way, Apex, 
NC) on the following dates: Tuesdays June 19, June 26, July 10, and July 17 at 
7:00 PM.  Snacks will be provided!  Please let Michelle know if you plan to attend. 
 
Busch Gardens Trip 
We will be going to Busch Gardens on Thursday, August 2.  The cost for a ticket will 
be $55.  If you plan to go, please let Michelle know AND pay via check by July 12.   

 

Checks should be made out to Westwood.  Please put them in a blue Youth envelope 

found on the front foyer welcome center and mark with the appropriate information.  

You can then place the envelope in the offering plate or put it in the drop box on the 

wall outside of the secretary's office. 
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SENIOR ADULTS TRIP 
July 24, 2018 

MAMMA MIA! Here We Go Again 
You have gotta see this movie - ñMAMMA MIA! Here We Go Againò.  We will 
take the bus to Cinebistro (right here in Cary) on July 24th for a dinner-movie show.  
This great musical movie includes Meryl Streep, Cher, Julie Walters, Pierce Bronson 
and Andy Garcia (to name a few).  At the theater, we will order dinner from their 
menu which includes, but not limited to your choice of appetizers, burgers, steaks, 
etc.  The cost of the movie ticket is $12.00 and you will pay for  your  food at the 
time you place your order at the theater .  The bus will leave the church     
promptly at 3:30 pm and return to the church around 7:15 pm.  Seats are limited so 
sign up early (no later than July 8th) on Hall A on the Senior Adults Bulletin Board 
to guarantee seating.  Make your check payable to WBC and give to Clara (call or 
text 919-612-4830 or email beachmtn1@yahoo.com). 

Donôt forget the Grad or the Bride!  
 
THE WESTWOOD FAMILY TABLE COOKBOOK is 
the perfect gift for any occasion! Hundreds of   
delicious recipes from the best of Westwoodôs cooks, 
for only $25.00! Look for our sales table in the church 
foyer during the month of June. Sponsored by the  

                       Single Adult Ministry to support Transitions LifeCareôs 
         Music & Memory program. 

Join us for Summer FUN! 

On each of the nights below from 6:30-7:30pm weõll have Bible lessons, games, crafts, and 
snacks for ages 2 years-3rd grade (completed). 

  

Everything is FREE! 
  

Please RSVP at www.westwoodbc.org 
  

Wednesday, July 18ð Theme: Camping  

Wednesday, August 22ð Theme: Beach (water play) 

We are in need of Extended Session 
workers. This is a great Ministry for our 
Children and we need YOUR help to 
make it possible. Please contact  
Tracy Lindner at 919-321-6293 or  
tracy@carlandtracy.org if you can help!  
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